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Nicholson, Amy

From: jwalker12@comcast.net
Sent: Monday, February 20, 2017 1:06 PM
To: Nicholson, Amy
Subject: College Ave and Cleveland Project

Hi Amy, 
I can't attend the hearing so I thought I would e-mail you. The only concern I have, is the extra 
traffic.....I hope there will be enough parking, otherwise it will create some problems in that area. We 
live at 1127 Cleveland, just north of College. I walk by there all the time, so I'm very familiar with that 
corner.....it's a very crowded, busy area. 
 
Jo Anne Walker 
(707) 546-6261 
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Nicholson, Amy

From: jwalker12@comcast.net
Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2016 8:45 AM
To: Nicholson, Amy
Subject: College Ave Project

Hi Amy, 
We live at 1127 Cleveland close to College. We think that the renovation of the property at College 
and Cleveland is a great idea and will be a benefit for the neighborhood....... 
Thank you. 
 
Jo Anne Walker  and Matt Wartenberg 
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Nicholson, Amy

To: Denise Hill
Subject: RE: Public Notice CUP16-045 College Avenue

From: Denise Hill [mailto:faire@sonic.net]  
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2016 7:45 PM 
To: Nicholson, Amy <anicholson@srcity.org> 
Subject: Public Notice CUP16‐045 College Avenue 
 

One comment, if the property involved covers the area where the sidewalk disappears on Cleveland, 
we need to get the sidewalk back on that side (west side of Cleveland Avenue). See photo below. 
 

 
Denise Hill 
 




